Good Morning,

Please protect our rural communities in the redistricting process. We are not the Portland Metro area
and we need leadership in our community that understands us, and our concerns. | moved away
from Portland because | wanted to raise my family in a small town that is still friendly and safe.
Please do not extend the boundary lines or politics of Portland to Columbia county.

Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,
Sarah Boylan, MBA

Sarah A.K. Boylan, MBA
"Opportunity is missed by most people because it is dressed in overalls and looks like hard
work."-Thomas Edison



